AUTUMN NEWSLETTER


Come along and be spooked, as we learn about our local ghosts and explore the creepy tunnels under the market place.  Cubs can dress in scary costumes. 

Meet at 5.45 pm outside The Old Bell Public House, Sadler Gate.  N.B. The cubs will not be entering the public house and will need warm (but spooky) clothes!
Collect the cubs from the under the large screen in the market square at 7.00 pm.
Please email by return to confirm numbers.

5th November 2008 – as this is Guy Fawkes Night please can you notify us by 22nd October if you are not attending so that we may make arrangements for a suitable activity for those that are.  Thank you.
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GLOBAL CHALLENGE BADGE
As part of our global challenge the cubs are learning about Oxfam.  The cubs have already had an opportunity to learn a little of Oxfam’s work and how poverty effects people’s lives.  The children have learnt that about one third of the world’s population lives on less than 60p per day.

19th November 2008 – Art Exhibition

The cubs have been working together over the last couple of weeks to produce some wonderful art projects for display at their exhibition.  All parents, brothers and sisters and friends are invited to join us on 19th November to celebrate the cubs’ art and raise a little money to buy an ‘Oxfam goat’.  The aim is not to raise a huge amount, but learn about Oxfam’s work and how the money is spent.
The entrance fee for the art exhibition will be 60p per family.  There will also be a few fund raising ideas from the cubs on the evening, so please bring a little spare change.

Cubs are to bring any works of art they wish to display on the evening.  Please can you ensure that the items are labelled.  The cubs also expressed a wish to have a Lego display – once again please ensure items are labelled.  All items must be collected on the evening, as Akela has no room in his garage to store valuable works of art!

22nd October 2008 – as part of the preparation for the exhibition we will be producing a collage.  For this please can each cub bring one item to represent spending of 60p (e.g. a crisp packet, sweet wrapper or some other wrapper such as from an item of food or small toy worth around 60p)  If you also wish to donate 60p on this evening it will be a welcome contribution towards the purchase of our goat!

A REMINDER

- If a cub is unable to attend a meeting please can you telephone/email Akela to let us know.  If a cub misses three meetings in a row without contacting Akela, we are afraid the place is lost.  This is because cubs are taught to have a sense of belonging and responsibility as part of a Cub Scout group.  It does affect the morale of a six if members are repeatedly absent.  We also have a very long waiting list, with many parents regularly contacting us to check if their child can join.

Badges –  we are aware that a number of cubs have achieved tasks to qualify for badges.  Akela has attended the Scout Shop twice this term to find that the badges are not in stock.  We have explained this to the cubs and would ask that parents are patient.  The shop is only open during the evenings and as you can appreciate a shopping visit has to be fitted in to our busy lives.  Thank you for your patience.

For those new to cubs please note Akela’s contact telephone number and email address below.

01332 514341

m.franklin@equicode.com
